
 

 
 

July 28, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard, P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

Re: In the Matter of: An Electronic Examination of the Application of the 
Fuel Adjustment Clause of Big Rivers Electric Corporation from May 
1, 2021 through October 31, 2021 - Case No. 2022-00041 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
On April 14, 2022, Big Rivers Electric Corporation (“Big Rivers”) filed its 
response to the Commission Staff’s Request for Information in the Appendix to 
the Commission’s order dated March 31, 2022.  On May 19, 2022, Big Rivers filed 
amended responses to Items 5 and 21 of the Commission Staff’s request.   
 
Big Rivers recently discovered an error in the confidential attachments to Big 
Rivers’ response to Item 4 and amended response to Item 21.  Specifically, a 
transportation charge was incorrectly entered on page one of each attachment, 
affecting the calculations in the subsequent four columns in that row.   
 
Big Rivers is filing an amended response to Item 4 and a second amended 
response to Item 21, revising only the first two pages of the confidential 
attachment to Big Rivers’ response to PSC 1-4(b)(iv) and the first two pages of 
the confidential attachment to Big Rivers amended response to PSC 1-21(b).   
The revised information is highlighted in green.    
 
Therefore, Big Rivers is electronically filing the following materials: 
 

1. This letter, which constitutes the Read1st file required by 807 KAR 5:001 
Section 8(5);  
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2. The public version of Big Rivers’ Amended Response to Item 4 and Second 
Amended Response to Item 21 of the Commission Staff’s Request for 
Information in the Appendix to the Commission’s order dated March 31, 
2022; and 
 

3. Big Rivers’ motion for confidential treatment of confidential information in 
the amended responses (the “Confidential Information”). 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Orders in Case No. 2020-00085, Big Rivers will file 

the Confidential Information with the Commission via email to PSCED@ky.gov.  
 
The Commission has excused no parties to this proceeding from its electronic 
filing procedures. 

 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Senthia Santana 
 
Senthia Santana 
Associate Attorney 
senthia.santana@bigrivers.com 
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